
FLORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

January 11, 2018 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Departr;Jent ' 

CONTACT PERSON: Raymond L.A. Williams, P.E., 
Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7908 

SUBJ: Roadway Lighting Program - Work Session 

Staff has prepared a presentation on the County's Roadway Lighting Program for collector 
and arterial roadways. The presentation will include a history of the program, its current 
status, review of future roadway lighting needs throughout Orange County, and a proposed 
program to address the future roadway lighting needs. Staff is seeking board direction 
regarding the program. 

This work session is for informational purposes, only, and no action is being requested. 
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